
 

PTO Meeting 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Date: 11/9/2020 Time: 6:30-7:30 Location: Zoom 

PRESENTER TOPIC NOTES 

Kristie Ryan,  
PTO President 

Opening Prayer Time: 6:30 

 Roll Call Attendees: Kristie Ryan, Susan Wells, Debbie Mattingly, Hannah 
Sexton, Sara Seaton, Wm. Ferrell Wilson,Nateasia Thomas, Lori 
Helton, Venae Edwards. 

 Acceptance of previous 
month’s meeting minutes 

Susan Wells - accepted, Sara Seaton - second 

Debbie Mattingly,  
PTO Treasurer 

Correspondence 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
 

● Paid out teacher reimbursement and technology.  
● Halloween treats were $230 
● Trunk or Treat made $60, spent $45 in gift cards so there was a 

$15 profit for the event. 

Mandy Kirk,  
OLG Principal 

Principal’s Report 
 
 

● Reminder for parents to check the school bulletin to sign up for 
conferences this year.  

● Canned food drive now through Nov 11th. 

Hannah Sexton, 
OLG Teacher Rep 

Teacher’s Report ● Students had fun at Halloween, thank you for the treats. 
● Conference sign ups are ending this week so be sure to sign up. 

Susan Wells, 
PTO Vice-President 

 
Committee Chairs 

Committee Updates 
 
Box Tops 
Events 
 

● Box Tops and Coke Rewards are still being entered , if anyone 
wants to help enter Coke Rewards let Susan Wells know. 

         Box Tops - we have $173 towards our goal currently. 
● Will try to book Dine and Donate for Raising Cane’s in Dec. 
● Trunk or Treat - overall went well, we ended up with 

non-OLG/non-parishioners there which was unexpected but 
made for a good crowd. Having the cars in a circle seemed to 
work well to keep the kids safe, masks were worn, everyone 
seemed to have fun. Takeaways for next year - bathrooms, 
garbage cans, changing the end time to 8pm, emailing the 
people signed up to pass out candy the check in info and 
important info a day or so before the event, having a check out 
process so if cars run out of candy they know we may have 
some extra for them. In place of the food trucks from this year, 
maybe a pizza truck or carnival style food would be better.  

New Business ● Homeroom Christmas Gifts - we are looking for volunteer(s) to help with the 
teacher/classroom gifts for this year. Melissa Schneider has done this in the past but this will 
be her last year at OLG. Anyone interested can let PTO know. 

● Teacher Conferences - reminder to check the bulletin for directions on how to sign up. Once 
conference scheduling closes, parents will need to reach out to the teachers directly to 
schedule.  

● PTO will pay for dinner for the teachers if applicable based on how the conference night is set 
up. 

Meeting  
Adjourned 

Time: 6:48 pm By: Susan Wells and Sara Seaton 
 


